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Co-Chair of Firm’s Labor Relations Talks to Forbes About the
PRO Act
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In an interview with Forbes, Todd Lyon shares his thoughts on how the Protecting the Right to

Organize (PRO) Act might impact millions of independent contractors and self-employed small

businesspeople. The article explores how the legislation could potentially clash with existing laws

and breaks down the existing relationship between independent contractors and unions. While its

ultimate impact is unknown, Todd explains the current balance between the National Labor

Standards Act and long-standing antitrust legislation that would prevent independent contractors in

a union to run afoul of issues like price-fixing if the PRO Act were to pass.

To read the article visit Forbes.
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